
Hill, Jas. N. October 28, 1899 

James N. Hill to James J. Hill. 

Re appointing a new assistant general 
superintendant for the Great Northern Road. 
Mellen has gone to Seattle with plans for 
the new station, so it appears that the 
Northern Pacific Road will go right ahead 
and build a union station in Seattle. 

The strike situation is improving, but the 
Seattle papers still print strike news. 
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